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Edgcumbe Road between 
Fairview Avenue and St. 
Paul Avenue

Construction to begin 
summer of 2022

Completion by November 
2022

Project Scope



Edgcumbe Road Reconstruction Improvements

▪ New concrete curb and gutter

▪ New pavement 

▪ Bicycle lanes 

▪ Concrete driveway aprons

▪ Sidewalks and ADA-compliant pedestrian ramps

▪ Utility upgrades

▪ Lantern-style street lighting

▪ Urban forest, removal as necessary and tree planting

▪ Sodded boulevards



Proposed Design for 
Edgcumbe Road



Existing Edgcumbe Road – Fairview to Howell – 120’ ROW



Proposed Edgcumbe Road – Fairview to Howell – 120’ ROW



Edgcumbe at Hampshire



Existing Edgcumbe Road – Howell to Sunny Slope – 120’ ROW



Proposed Edgcumbe Road – Howell to Sunny Slope – 120’ ROW



Edgcumbe at Howell



Existing Edgcumbe Road –Sunny Slope to St. Paul Ave – 120’ ROW



Proposed Edgcumbe Road –Sunny Slope to St. Paul Ave – 120’ ROW



Edgcumbe at St. Paul Avenue


